
Friday 12th July 2024 

Absence Reporting Please report your child’s absence to the school office via telephone or via text message to 07891 274 260 

SCHOOL DAY REMINDER 

Please can we remind families and pupils that the normal school day begins at 8.55am and the gates will open 

automatically at 8.45am (no need to press the buzzer). If the gates do open for children in boosters, visitors or staff 

before this time please remain at the gates and do not enter the playground. Many thanks 

SUMMER 2 DIARY DATES 

 

Please find below a list of events that will be 
taking place during this  term. 

 

15.07.2024—Y6 Performances 9.30am/2pm & 6pm 

16.07.2024—Y6 Bikeability 

16.07.2024—Transition Day 

18.07.2024—Y6 Water Fight 

19.07.2024—Y6 Parents Picnic 12.30pm  

19.07.2024—Y6 Clap out 2pm 

22.07.2024—Training Day 

23.07.2024—Training Day 

23.07.2024—School Closed for Summer 

02.09.2024—School Opens 

02.09.2024—Y6 Dobroyd 

09.09.2024—Y5 Nell Bank 

11.09.2024—Y3 Nell Bank 

02.10.2024—Whole School Photos 

YEAR 2 EXPORER DAY 

 

On Monday, Year 2 had an explorer day it was 

such fun! They  built dens, crossed swamps, 

made fruit and veg bugs and they also used compasses to 

find unusual creatures.  

The parents were invited to the event in the afternoon 

where the children read poems and the class reader! I was 

an amazing day! 

YEAR 3  

 

Year 3 had a great time at their drumming 

performance for parents on Monday. The 

parents loved seeing their performances with a big round of 

applause at the end. Thank you so much to Mr G for all his 

help with the children's drumming skills. 

TRANSITION DAY 
 
On Tuesday all the children will have their 

transition day into their new classes. 



LOST PROPERTY 

 

Once again we have once again amassed A 

LOT of lost property. You are free to access it 

at any time as it is stored in the ‘old entrance / 

entrance for Inclusion area’ Any lost property left in the area by 

Friday 19th July will be donated to the Pudsey Community Project. 

EURO’S 2024 

 

Good Luck to England who take on 

Spain in the Euro’s 2024 on Sunday!! 

Hopefully they will ‘bring it home’. 

MOMENTS MATTER, ATTENDANCE COUNTS! 

 

School 

attendance is so 

important for 

your child's 

future.  If your 

child is feeling a 

little under the 

weather, but has 

not been sick or 

has a high 

temperature, 

please bring 

them to school. 

We will monitor 

them and call you if absolutely necessary. We find that 

children are occupied at school and soon forget about 

any minor illnesses they may have had in the morning.  

APPARATUS  

Please do not let your child/ren play on the 

school apparatus in the playground before and 

after school. This apparatus is only to be used 

during school hours. 

STAR OF THE YEAR 

 

A HUGE congratulations to all our pupils who achieved star of the year this year! This was kept a big secret 

from the children involved and their parents were invited to a special assembly on Thursday to se them 

collect their certificates and have a coffee and some cake with Mrs. Horan. 

The winners of this prestigious award will be travelling to Leeds city centre on Thursday 18th July to visit waterstones 

bookshop. There they will select their own book as their reward and enjoy a lovely hot chocolate and delicious treat!  

This is such a lovely thing that we do here at Park Spring and something for the children to aspire to try for next year! 

 

 



BIG SAMBA 
 
Children from year 4,5,6 have 

been practising Samba music in 

an after school club for the last 6 

weeks. This week the Samba band travelled to Pudsey 

Civic Hall to perform alongside other schools. Children 

played the surdo drums, tamborims, agogo bells and 

Ganzas. We played the grooves we had learnt in club and 

performed our favourite one to the other schools. Well 

done to all the children involved.  

BREAK THE RULES DAY 
 
On Wednesday we had Break the 

Rules day inspired and lead by Eliza K 

in Year 5. The children were allowed 

to break some of the uniform rules and they didn’t disappoint. 

Children donated 50p to break the rules and we managed to 

raise £283.71. This will go towards the new Year 6 leavers 

hoodies.  






